Announcement

Dear Library Community,

We are excited to announce an upcoming seminar titled **Sustainable Practices in Libraries: A
Path to a Greener Future™.

Date: March 15, 2024
Time: 10:00 AM - 4:00 PM
Location: Downtown Community Center, Room 101

This seminar will cover innovative strategies for implementing sustainable practices within our
libraries, featuring expert speakers and interactive workshops.

Please RSVP by March 1, 2024, to reserve your spot.
We look forward to your participation!
Best regards,

Library Management Team



